From: Melissa Garber

To: "Sonya North"

Cc: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: App #62987

Date: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 2:13:00 PM
Attachments: image004.png

Good afternoon,
| am reaching out to confirm this application is still needed. Thanks! Have a great
day!

“S}Jarﬁfing winter sunshine, faces
all ag(ow, maliing resolutions, and
ange[s in the snow - Steaming
cups @( cocoa, a year that’s fresﬁ
and new... all qf this is magic -

unfofcfing Just for you!”

Administrative Supervisor
Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information
protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-
mail message or it's attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the
original message.


mailto:mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com
mailto:provisionpermitting@gmail.com
mailto:bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com





